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Coronavirus (COVID-19) Pandemic Update 04/16/2020 

Dear Valued Arradiance Customers and Suppliers, 

Arradiance has implemented appropriate safety protocols to enable our 
team to return to full operation in order to support our essential customers.  
As a result, we are open and ready to support your atomic layer deposition 
needs and solutions including our foundry services. 

The Arradiance Team looks forward to inviting our Customers and 
Suppliers for a visit to Arradiance Headquarters once the work from home 
policy has been rescinded. 

Please visit http://www.arradiance.com/contact/contact.html for contacts 
information. 

We thank you for your patronage and wish you, your families and your 
organizations, continued safety and health. 

The Arradiance Team, 

David R. Beaulieu 
Chief Operating Officer and Founder 

Michael D. Trotter 
Chief Executive Officer 
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